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Heller Announces Funds for Emergency Management
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that Nevada has been awarded over $2.3 million to state and local first responders to help improve emergency response and preparedness.

“I am pleased that the Administration has made these funds available to Nevada.  First responders are critical to the safety of every community.  This funding will help ensure that those who are responsible for emergency management in Nevada have the proper training necessary to allow them to perform at their best,” said Heller.   
The Department of Homeland Security’s Emergency Management Performance Grant Program assists states in coordinating our country’s efforts to increase America’s overall national security.  
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